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As Americans we especially treasure our freedom and our privacy.  People died so 

that we could have our Constitutional Republic, and we should not throw our freedom 

and privacy rights in the garbage.  I oppose SB 238A.  It destroys our freedom.  It 

destroys our privacy.  No one wants to live in a nanny surveillance state.  We already 

have theability for law enforcement to work with the judicial branch of our government 

to enforce laws while upholding the Constitution.  SB 238A is foolish. 


